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Up Coming Events 
 

Semester 1 Re-
ports  

Tuesday 21st July 
 

Tabloid Sports 
Day  

Friday 31st July 
 

School Photos 
Wednesday 12th August 

 

Stage 2 Camp  

Monday 14th - Wednes-
day 16th September 

 

HAPPY 50TH 
MRS D 

News from the Principal  
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Opportunity Class applications 

The 2021 Year 5 opportunity class applications are currently open and will close on 
 Friday 26th June. 
If you need support with this application please contact the front office or myself. 

 
3 Way Interviews 
Parent– teacher-student interview notes have been sent home yesterday. Semester One 

reports will be sent home on Tuesday 21st July (Week 1 Term 3). 
The 3 Way interviews will take place seven days later on Tuesday 28th July. Please return 
the slip indicating the times most convenient for you to attend. Teachers will then respond 

to you with a confirmation time. 
With  COVIT19 causing such a huge disruption to our normal teaching and learning, this 
interview is a great opportunity to discuss your child’s education with your class teacher. 

 
School Photos 
Again, due to the COVID 19 pandemic school photographs had to be put on hold. We now 

have a revised date where class photographs and family portraits will be taken. The    
revised date is Wednesday 12th August. 
Parents who have already paid and returned slips are already accounted for and do not 

need to do anything further. If you need an envelope to order a school photograph please 
contact the front office. 
 

School Camps 
Stage 2 have planned to attend a Sport and Recreation camp at Broken Bay. The latest 
advice is this camp will be able to go ahead in Term 3. More information regarding this 

camp will follow shortly. 
The Stage 3 camp to Canberra/snow has not been approved at this point of time by both 
external providers and the Department of Education. Reluctantly we will have to cancel 

the Stage 3 camp for Term 3. 
We will revisit the possibility of having an overnight camp for Stage 3 in Term 4. 
 

Learning from Home surveys 
Thank you to the many parents who responded to our Learning from home Surveys. Your 

thoughts and opinions are highly valued and will certainly be strongly considered if we are 
placed in the same unfortunate position (pandemic) again. There was a strong correlation 
of responses gathered across the parent, teacher and student surveys. 

 
Condolences to the Whiteman and Cush families 
Our thoughts and best wishes are extended to both of these families as both have       

experienced recent losses. 
 
Congratulations Mrs Warwick 

Mrs Warwick has been officially appointed on a permanent basis to Tahmoor Public 
School. She is an outstanding teacher with an amazing skill set and her dedication and 
commitment towards Tahmoor students and families is unquestioned. We are a very lucky 

school to have Michelle! 
 
Have a great fortnight, 

David Schofield 

Principal 
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STAGE 2 NEWS 

Stage 2 have been working on hard during Science on the States of Matter whether it is a  Solid Liq-

uid or a Gas The children have made Oobleck - a bit messy but lots of fun. Is it a solid or a liquid? 

We have also been researching lots of different animals, countries and other things as part of our 

unit on Information reports. 

A really great app that helps kids lean their times tables is MathsRockx. It uses classic songs from 

PINK, One Direction, Lady GaGA, Pharrell Williams, will.i.am and more. The music is why kids love 

the app. 

MC NEWS  

We in the Support Unit love celebrations and on top of some special birthdays, we cele-

brate Mrs Lutman being with us at TPS for 20 years. After attending TPS as a student, she 

has worked everywhere around the school, at one time or another, and now calls the MC 

home. We recently held a morning tea and presented her with a gift to tell her how much we 

value her and her commitment to TPS. 

In the MC, we have always sought to develop our skills through a rich variety of experiences. 

We have put together a small collection of photos here showing off our cooking skills, living 

skills and our growing self-expression. 

We would also like to acknowledge the tremendous efforts of our students and families dur-

ing this time of stress and change. You have gone through a lot. The upcoming holidays will be 

well-deserved. 

K-6B, K-6C, K-6D        



 



CANTEEN NEWS 

The canteen will be running with an amended menu, please 

see below. On line ordering is preferred. Details are shown 

below. 




